
 

 

 

10 February 2025 

 

Chong Hing Bank Detects Fraudulent Websites and Social Media Accounts 

 

Chong Hing Bank would like to alert members of the public to the following fraudulent websites and 

Weibo accounts: 

 

Fraudulent websites: 

hxxps[:]//www[.]huabaoyiyong[.]cn/english/xglj/xsgs/1dki405nrljg[.]shtml 

hxxp[:]//www[.]創興銀行有限公司[.]com/ 

 

Fraudulent Weibo accounts: 

「创兴银行_293」（URL: hxxps[:]//weibo[.]com/u/1956136270） 

「创兴银行 1985」（URL: hxxps[:]//weibo[.]com/u/1283014444） 

 

Chong Hing Bank hereby clarifies that the Bank does not have an official Weibo account, the above 

websites and Weibo accounts have no relationship with the Bank. The above cases will be reported to 

the Hong Kong Monetary Authority. 

 

Anyone who has provided personal information to or has conducted any transactions through the 

above-mentioned websites or Weibo accounts should contact the Bank’s Customer Services Hotline 

at (852) 3768 6888 and the Police. 

 

To ensure online security, please access the Bank’s information through the following official 

website or platforms of Chong Hing Bank:  

 

Website: https://www.chbank.com 

Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/CHBankHK 

Instagram Page: https://www.instagram.com/CHBankHK 

WeChat Account: Open WeChat to search “chbankhk” or scan the below QR code 

 

 

For the security information of the Bank’s Internet Banking, please browse  

https://www.chbank.com/en/personal/service-channels/internet-banking/security/index.shtml. 

 

- End - 
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